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September 20, 2024 
  
Vermont Standards Board for Professional Educators, Vermont Agency of Education  
C/O Ellen Cairns  
ROPA Consultant  
1 National Life Drive, Davis 5  
Montpelier, VT 05620 
  
Dear Members of the Vermont Standards Board for Professional Educators,  
  
In keeping with the Vermont Standards Board for Professional Educators (VSBPE) Policy N13, I 
am writing to request a review of our educator preparation program, the Specialized Literacy 
Program for the Vermont Specialized Literacy Professional endorsement.  A Design Document 
prepared by Dr. Audrey Richardson provides details regarding the proposed program and 
accompanies this request for a review.  
  
Thank you for your attention to this request. We look forward to continuing through the review 
process for the Specialized Literacy Professional Program Endorsement.  
  
Sincerely,  

 
Suresh V. Garimella  
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